
General Committee May 31, 2021 

 

Communication   

 

Re:  Item 7.1 City of Markham Coyote Response Presentation 

 

Email from:  Valerie Burke  

 

Dated:  May 26, 2021 

 

  
To the Members of General Committee 

 

Re: Agenda Item 7.1  City of Markham Coyote Response Presentation  

 

The Animal Care Committee supports staff's recommendations and action plan to help residents 

co-exist peacefully with coyotes.  The City's zero tolerance approach to the feeding of wildlife, 

increasing public education and the monitoring of coyotes are excellent strategies.   We are 

proud of Markham's  Animal Services staff and their efforts to help residents be good stewards 

of nature and biodiversity.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Valerie Burke, 

Vice Chair, Animal Care Committee  

 
 


